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Dear Kaye, 
I wanted to thank you again for your wonderful organization, Clothing, INC. It is so great for our community to have a place like this to provide this kind of service. 
As you know, I direct plays at the Broadway Theatre. I often have children and adults who need to purchase outfits for their costumes, such as black pants, or white shirts, etc. and they do not have the funds, or they would find it difficult to participate if they had to buy these things. Last Christmas Clothing INC assisted numerous adults and children who needed clothing so they could participate in our Christmas program. It was wonderful! 
As you know, I have been a donor to this organization in the past, and I will continue with financial support. Another modest check will be forthcoming in the mail. 
I like to share with other people the opportunity to help service the poor and needy in our community through your program. I recommend sponsorship of your program to my friends, and I look forward to the next time I see you, when you can tell me how things are going. 
Your, 
Cynthia Kilmer Chairperson, Broadway Theatre 
